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October 30, 2024 

Dear Brothers and Sisters, Esteemed Members of the Georgian Community, 

We extend our warm greetings to you and express our sincere hope that this message finds you 

in good health and spirits. We write to you on behalf of the Circassian community with deep 

respect and profound concern regarding the recent electoral events in Georgia. 

It has come to our attention that the electoral process encountered significant obstacles, which 

have raised concerns and highlighted the importance of ensuring transparency and fairness. In 

any democratic society, a robust and credible electoral process is fundamental to upholding the 

trust and confidence of its citizens. 

As representatives of the Circassian nation, we stand in solidarity with the people of Georgia 

during this challenging period. We share the collective aspiration for a future built on the 

principles of integrity, inclusiveness, and respect for the democratic will of the people. 

We recognize the importance of fostering open dialogue and collaborative efforts across 

communities as a means of overcoming these challenges. In this light, we fully support the 

efforts of the Georgian's people movements in their mission to ensure that every citizen’s voice 

is acknowledged and respected. 

We appreciate your attention to these matters and look forward to a future in which the values 

of democracy and justice continue to flourish in Georgia. 

With sincere regards, 

 

 

 

Kenan KAPLAN 

Chairman of the Council of United Circassia 

 


